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Classroom Celebrations 

 

Policy 

Classroom celebrations can be a part of building a classroom community: a place where people 
help one another and consider themselves to be part of the group. Classroom celebrations will 
be consistent with providing an environment of acceptance that supports and respects gender, 
culture, language, ethnicity and the Head Start families’ values and beliefs. 

 

See Classroom Celebrations Procedure 

This policy complies with Head Start Performance Standard 45CFR Section 1302.30, 
1302.32,1302.34,1302.50,1302.52 
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